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April 12, 2018

Important Dates:

4/14 First Communion 10am
4/20 Family Dance

5/16 Confirmation 7pm

5/18 No School

5/24 Graduation

5/29-6/15 Academy Summer School

6/8-6/27 Hancock Summer School

Family Dance

Don't forget our Family Dance is next
Friday, April 20 from 6-9pm. Tickets are
$5 per person, we will send them home
next Wednesday. We will have food and
drinks and fun for all! Please hurry and
send in your money!

Family Dance Volunteers

In order for this event to be a success we
need as many Volunteers as we can have.
We need parents to help starting at 4:30 to
set up for the dance and at 9:00 to help us
clean up. Please call the office to let us
know which shift you will be working.

Summer School

Summer School will be available at
Hancock Elementary for students entering
Kinder through 5" grade. School will run
8am to 3:10pm from June 8 until June 27,
2018. They will provide a hot breakfast
and lunch free of charge to all students.
Parents must provide their own
transportation to and from school. Please
fill out the application and return to the
office as soon as possible.

Summer Oportunities

Please look at the Summer Camp
programs flyer from the St. Louis County
library for fun things to do during the
summer!

Dress Code
Students can now wear shorts as part of
their uniform.

First Communion

This Saturday the 14" at 10am will be First
Communion for our 2" grade students.
Please join us in congratulating our
students on this Holy Sacrament!

Academy Summer School

Current 5™, 6!, and 7™ grade students will
be attending Summer School from 7:30 am
to 2:45 pm starting May 29 until June 15.
Please remember that Summer School is
Mandatory for Academy students. If they
do not attend Summer School they will not
be able to return to St. Cecilia next school
year.

Safety During Dissmissal

When someone else is picking up your
child from school, please make sure you
notify the office. This is very important for
everyones peace of mind!

Parent Reminder

Please make sure you check your child’s
folder Every Thursday! We send home
important information and this is our main
form of communication with you. Also,
please make sure you read the
Newsletter! The upcoming schedule and
any upcoming events will always be listed
there. Also, reading the Newsletter will
save you a phone call to the office since
most of your questions can be answered
by looking in the Newsletter. We work very
hard at having this information available to
you.



